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May 14, 2018 
 

Dear Parents of «FIRST_NAME» «LAST_NAME», 

 

Congratulations, I have selected your child to be a member of the prestigious 
The Villages Charter School Elementary Choir for the school year 2018-19 because of their 
outstanding participation in the 1st Grade Honor Choir! 

 

The Villages Charter School Elementary Choir performs for school functions as well as out 
in The Villages community. There will be a couple field trips during the school day and a couple of 
evening performances during the school year creating lots of wonderful touching memories for the 
audiences as well as the performers.  We have already started booking our Holiday programs with 
some fun field trips.  Maybe you caught our part of the show at The Sharon L. Morse Performing 
Arts May 3rd? 

 

Because this is a performance choir and every member is important we will expect 
attendance of all rehearsals and performances.  This is a year-long activity as we build on our 
skills. 

 

2nd Grade Choir rehearsals at the Intermediate building are Wednesdays 3:45-4:45.  

The cost is $55 per 9 weeks.  2nd Grade Choir will start the first Wednesday, August 15th.  

Please remember that choir is not listed on the Buffalo Adventures listings because it is by 

invitation.  This notice will serve as your invitation. I will keep a copy of this invitation on Mrs. 

Britton Elementary Teacher Connections on the VCS website. 

  

Open enrollment will be in the 4/5 gym Wednesday, August 1st 8am to noon and 

Thursday, August 2nd 2pm to 6pm.  I would enroll as soon as possible to make sure 

that you have your spot. 

 

During the summer if you are decluttering your home please set some items aside so 

that we can sell them at the Closet Clutter Sale.  This is our only fundraiser that helps pay for 

choir supplies and buses to travel to the wonderful places we perform for. 

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions.  I am looking forward to this musical 
journey with your child.  Have an incredible summer! 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Hunter Britton 
Music Educator The Villages Charter Intermediate School hunter.britton@tvcs.org   352-208-5926 
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